
  Together we grow info@agaris.com agaris.com 

Hi colleagues 

We would like to inform you about the closing days of our various production sites during 
the approaching Christmas period. 

Below you can find the complete overview. On the closing days indicated in red, no 
production will take place and it is not possible to load or unload goods. 

Update 15-11-2024: additionally no loading and unloading in Norland from Wed 18/12 to 
20/12. 

Please anticipate this period as much as possible. That way, everyone can enjoy a virtuous holiday!  

Together we grow! 
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